C1TY OF QRLANDO

MEMORANDUM

To: David Billingsley, Chief Procurement Officer

From: Rosa Akhtarkhavari, Chief Information Officer M )

Date: August 30, 2016

Subject: Procurement of Cisco Networking Equipment for New Police Headquarters

Reference the attached Fiscal Impact Statement, and competitive quotes. Technology
Management (TM) is requesting your assistance to submit the following for City Council
approval in a timely manner. The acquisition at hand will address the requisite approval
to purchase Cisco Networking equipment and licenses utilizing Florida NASPO
ValuePoint Cisco/lronProt AR233 (14-19) FL#432200000-WSCA-14-ACS.

This new equipment and operating systems are needed to ouffit the data and
communication networks in the new Orlando Police Headquarters facility, which is
currently under construction. The equipment has been specified and priced according
to current City IT standards, and has been funded via CIP0144_P New OPD
Headquarters Construction — CIP.

Please contact Rosa Akhtarkhavari with any questions or concerns at 407-246-2124.
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